
 

 

 
DATE:  July 5, 2023  
TO:   Port of Olympia Tariff Customers  
FROM:  Conley Booth, Marine Terminal Operations Manager 
RE:   Tariff Update  
 
 
The following changes to the Port of Olympia’s Terminal Tariff No. 11 shall be effective 
on July 1, 2023:  
 
 Section 1: Security service increases to $1,725/24 hours 
 Section 2: Dockage shall increase by 10% 
 Sections 3 & 4: Service & Facilities, wharfage, and handling shall increase by 6.2% 
 Section 5: Labor shall increase in accordance with the PMA labor and assessment 

rate increases. 
 Section 6: Equipment rates shall increase by 6.2% 
 Section 4 & 7: Storage rates shall increase by 6.2% 
 
These updates will be posted on our website by July 7, 2023. Please visit our website at 
www.portolympia.com, click on Seaport, then Terminal Tariff No. 11.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 360.528.8007  
 

Thank you 

 


